
Year 5- Spruce Class



Welcome to Year 5!
New year, familiar face? As you 
probably know, I am Mr Tweeddell
(Mr T). You may remember me from 
Year 4 ☺
I will be your Year 5 teacher and am 
looking forward to all the exciting 
topics we will be studying together!



Our classroom will be the first one along
the corridor. Here you can see a bird’s eye 
View of it. At the moment it looks a little bit 
like the pictures below, but it will be 
transformed into a stunning new learning
environment in time for your return in 
September!



Mrs Lewis will be working with us in 
Spruce class.
She will be another familiar face and 
most of you will have worked with her 
previously.

She will support us with our learning 
and help some of you develop your 
knowledge and skills.

Mrs Lewis- Our Teaching Assistant



Facts about Mr T!

• I love reading!
• I enjoy constructing and painting model soldiers and tanks.
• Drawing is one of my favourite things.
• Subjects I enjoy most are Maths and History ( But I like all subjects!).
• I have a Chocolate Labrador named Bailey.
• My favourite museum is the Bovingdon Tank Museum.
• I love getting out on my mountain bike.
• I enjoy video gaming, board gaming and war gaming!
• My newest hobby is 3D printing!


